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To:
One Stop Career Center Managers

From:
Denise Daley, Welfare Transition Program Administrator

Date:
December 20, 2004

Re:
Transitional Caseload Cleanup

In an effort to maintain a caseload that is reflective of actual customers being served, effective Tuesday, December 21st, South Florida Workforce will begin closing transitional cases that have not received services in more than 60 days.

Based on a review of the One Stop Service Tracking System (OSST), there are several open transitional cases for which there is no open service in OSST.  Section H – Case File and System Requirements of the transitional benefits policy requires that cases must be closed in OSST by the 60th day if no transitional services are being provided.  

A list of the cases to be closed is attached.  If there are additional cases that have not been identified as needing to be closed, please do so.  Each case should be reviewed to determine if services are in fact being provided, but have not been documented in the system.  If upon review you determine that a case should remain open, update the Skill Development screen in OSST, and forward a list of the name(s) to my attention with documentation as proof that the customer is receiving services.

In the future, providers are expected to conduct ongoing reviews of transitional cases to ensure that cases remain open only for customers who are actually receiving services.

If you have any questions please contact me at your earliest convenience.


